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Only a few more weeks until we move to Guinea-Bissau! The last few months
we have enjoyed traveling to meet with partners and share about our ministry
with different churches. We've also spent time with family. The above picture is
with Travis's sister Grace and her family. We wish we had been able to visit all
of you. It's been such a blessing to get to know some of you better and pray
with you. We can't express how grateful we are for our relationships with you.
Please let us know how we can be praying for you.

Though it is sad to say goodbye, we are excited to finally settle down and build
a home in Quebo, Guinea-Bissau. We are anxious to form relationships with the
people and learn from them while sharing Christ's love with them.

We leave March 8th and should arrive in Bissau on the 10th. We are blessed to
have a place to stay while our house is being built. Some of the locals have
been making mud bricks for our house and are digging a well. Once we get
there we will burn the bricks to harden them as shown in the picture below so
that they will be ready for construction.

el
-

As we are preparing to leave we are trying to make sure we have all of our
finances in order. If you plan to partner with us financially it would really
help us to know before we leave. To do so you can click on the donate
button below or send a check made out to Hope Remembered to P.O. Box
5 Fosters, AL 35463 with a separate note that says "Lacy staff support.” If
you have any questions feel free to respond to this email and we will be
happy to help.

Praises:

« For God's provision
« For good times with family and friends

Prayer Requests:

« For safe travels

« For our marriage as we're in transition

« For our luggage to arrive safely

« For good health and protection against spiritual warfare

GUINEA BISSAU

the forgotten country
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If you feel led to partner financially with Hope Remembered and
the work God is doing in Guinea Bissau, please click the donate
button below to donate one time or monthly.

Our mailing address is:
Hope Remembered
P.O Box 5
Fosters, AL 35463

Visit us on the web at:

http://hoperemembered.org/




